[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Camden Council,

Thanks for inviting comments regarding the proposed felling of the laburnum tree in the back garden of Pembroke, Antrim Road.

I live in a flat at the back 119 Haverstock Hill which overlooks some of the gardens on Antrim Road. Slowly but surely it seems the trees are being cleared either for extensions or additional features or space. When will it stop? I value the little nature there is left to see from my flat.

I object to the proposal.

Best,

Jonathan Spottiswoode

Studio A, 119 Haverstock Hill London NW3 4RS